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Friday 10th May 2024 
 

Dear Families,  

 

As you know, we have SATs next week and we are starting to plan some exciting activities for our Year 6 children to 

take part in once the tests are finished! Some of our initial plans require your permission. These are listed below:  

 

 A class photo that will appear in a special Leavers’ Edition of the Sunderland Echo. 

 A movie morning (watching a film of the children’s choice – up to a rating of 12A). 

 Sweet treats (popcorn, ice-cream, ice lollies, etc.). 

 

Please sign and return the consent form below, ticking the appropriate boxes, before Thursday 16th May 2024. 

 

Do not hesitate to speak to us if you have any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Page and Mrs Johnson 

 

Year 6 Post-SATs Permissions 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________________________________________   Class: _______ 

 

I give permission for my child to: 
                                                                                                           Please tick: 

Have a class photo taken and published in the Sunderland 

Echo. 
YES NO 

Watch a movie in school up to a rating of 12A.       YES NO 

Enjoy treats such as popcorn, ice-cream, ice lollies. YES NO 

Please list any food allergies here: 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ (parent/carer) 

 

Print name: _____________________________________________ (parent/carer) 

 

Date: _______________ 


